
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

9. CHESTER STREET PEDESTRIAN MALL 
 
 The Board considered a report regarding the part time pedestrian mall designation on the section of 

Chester Street between Park Terrace and Cranmer Square. 
 
 It was moved that consideration of the report be deferred until after the information requested by the 

Board in October 2002 regarding consultation was received. 
 
 The motion was lost on a division by 6 votes to 3, the voting being: 
 
 For: Rod Cameron, Yani Johanson, Linda Rutland. 
 
 Against: Erin Baker, David Cox, Anna Crighton, John Freeman, Brendan Smith and Bob Todd. 
 
 The Board resolved that the pedestrian mall in this section of Chester Street remain. 
 
 (Note:  Rod Cameron, Yani Johanson and Linda Rutland requested that their votes against this 

resolution be recorded.) 


